Erica Kann

From: Harsit Patel

Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 4:36 PM
To: Adam Fletcher

Subject: MS4 illicit discharge

Foodservice establishments should be prepared to address potential illicit discharge into City’s municipal separate storm
sewer system (MS4) from operations, maintenance and other activities.

It shall be unlawful and a violation to cause or allow any discharge to the City of Harrisonburg’s MS4 as outlined in Sec.
7-6-5 of the City Code.

Harsit Patel

Business Services Manager

City of Harrisonburg - Public Works
Phone: 540.434.5928

Fax: 540.434.2695
patelh@harrisonburgva.gov




